From: DEAN C TREICHEL <trike43@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 10:42 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Permanent COLA for Plan 1 Retirees

CAUTION:External email.

| am encouraging you to support a permanent COLA for Plan 1 retirees. | retired in 2000 and received one full
COLA before the legislature rescinded it in 2010. Since then only token increases have been approved by the state
legislature but no where near increases in the cost of living. At one time | had two vehicles but had to sell one due to the
increasing expenses of insurance, maintenance, fuel, etc.

Thank you,

Dean Treichel
trike43@msn.com

RPEC Chapter 13 - Spokane
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